
 

 

 





Submit a public comment on a rule
Oregon Parks and Recreation Department

Proposed rule change:

General comment or question

Commenter email (if provided):
dns@efn.org

Commenter name (if provided):
David Stone

Public comment:
Regarding your proposed rule to map hunting areas in state parks. I had no idea that hunting was 
allowed anywhere in state parks and I’m sure few people do. Park visitors expect a quiet and 
peaceful visit. Visitors should not be expected to search for a list and map to plan a trip to a state 
park. 

There are vast acres across the state where hunting is allowed (far more acres than in parks) that 
we must avoid now and it is quite a chore to try to make sense of all the complicated seasons and 
rules which change every year. Please ban hunting in all state parks so we can take our families to 
any park without worrying about getting shot. 

It is not reassuring that only low use parks allow hunting.

Hunting in Oregon is already in decline; now is the time to at least ban hunting in all State Parks.

Any new maps should show NO areas in State parks where hunting is allowed.

Date comment received:

Tuesday, January 25, 2022
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